
Committee Action Sheet - North Area Committee (NAC) 
 
Date: 13/12/2023 
 

1. Minute reference: 23/15/NAC Open Forum Q1 A representative 
from Garden Walk Residents Association raised concerns about 
poor conditions of roads / pavements.  

 Action: Councillor Bird to ask Highways Officers to meet with the 
member of the public and see if anything could be done. 
Councillor Carling and Councillor Rae agreed to meet with the 
member of the public to look at overgrown vegetation.   

 Progress:7/9/23 – Councillor Carling and Councillor Wade had 
undertaken a walkabout with the resident. A new sign had been 
requested for Garden Walk and had been installed on 23/8/23. 

 An issue had also been raised regarding Jesus Green footbridge 
for the school run and signage. Had discussed the matter with 
officers and unfortunately there wasn’t much more which could 
be done with the signage, however as the school term had 
started had suggested reinforcing the message of pedestrian 
right of way, particularly at peak times (school drop off / collection 
etc). Also suggested that PCSOs targeted the area.  

 Councillor Carling advised that the crossing at Carlisle Road 
would be redeveloped soon and noted that lots of residents had 
raised concerns.  

 Updated 13/11/23 - It was noted that County Councillor Rae 
would be taking this matter forward.   

 
2. Minute reference: 23/15/NAC Open Forum Q3 Noted the recent 

report of properties needing to be demolished in Darwin Green and 
the concerns raised about the noise impacts on Brierley Walk 
residents. 

 Action: Councillor Todd-Jones to liaise with Barratt Homes to 
check what they are doing about liaising with residents. 

 Progress: 7/9/23 – A meeting had taken place with Barratts 
Homes but there was no specific information to report. Barratts 
Homes and David Wilson Homes were working with residents to 
keep them updated. Councillor Todd-Jones would get a progress 
report and update members.  

 Update 13/11/23 – Cllr Todd-Jones advised that he had attended 
a couple of meetings with Barratts David Wilson Homes and they 
advised that they were continuing to work closely with residents.  
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